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Koon, Nancy

From: Adam Schaffer <adamschaffer2@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 31, 2022 11:01 AM
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Cc: pmccarkansas@gmail.com
Subject: RE: Discharge Permit Number AR0053210, AFIN 60-05010

Dear Mr. Khan, 
 
 

I ask that the ADEQ to deny this permit and hold a public hearing.  I've enjoyed seeing this 
beautiful countryside every fall when I come down to Little Rock for the Big Dam Bridge 100-
mile bike ride.  The other riders I was with, including those from around the county, also 
commented on the beauty of this area.  I don't think this countryside and the waterways in 
particular can handle the levels of development and sewage effluent this project would produce 
and come anywhere close to maintaining it's idyllic nature.  I hope I'm riding next to a beautiful 
country creek and not some stinking rotten water for years to come.  The residents of Roland 
have had maintained a friendly and well stocked aid station for us riders for years.  I'm certain 
many of them feel this same way and would appreciate a chance for additional 
comment.  Thank you, 
 
 

Adam Schaffer 

1807 NW Buckskin Ave.  
Bentonville, AR 72712 


